
March 15, 2020 

52nd. Congressional District Office 

4350 Executive Drive, Suite 105 

San Diego CA 92121 

Attn. Rep. Scott Peters  

 

Dear Representative Scott Peters, 

68 years ago, I served in the Korean War. This year, we will be 

observing the 75th. year of the US division of Korea in 1945 and 

the 70th anniversary of the Korean War's outbreak. 
 

Technically, we are still at war with North Korea. I am 

requesting that you make a difference by insisting that our 

country officially end this war. North Korea, for years, has been 

desirous of such a peace accord. 

 

I will appreciate your help but more importantly I know that the 

citizens of North and South Korea would be grateful if you were 

instrumental in brokering such an historic peace agreement. 

 

Sincerely, 

Jack Doxey  

Korean War Veteran 

Member of Veterans For Peace 


